June 18, 2015

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Ozone Advance

¢/o Laura Bunte, Mail Code C304-01
109 T.W. Alexander Drive

Research Triangle Park, NC 27711

Protecting the alr we share

Air @uality

CLARK COUNTY » DEPARTMENT OF AIR QUALITY

4701 W. Russell Road Suite 200 « Las Vegas, NV 89118-2231

(702) 455-5942 « Fax (702) 383-9994
Lewis Wallenmeyer Director

Re:  Clark County Ozone Advance Path Forward Update Submission

Dear Ms. Bunte:

The Clark County Department of Air Quality is pleased to submit our Path Forward Update as a proactive
measure intended to encourage and identify early emission reductions in order to help maintain the 2008
National Ambient Air Quality Standard for ozone. This is a living document, so will be updated as

programs are added or evolve.

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Mike Sword at (702) 455-1615.

Sincerely, ~

%V\Lewis allenmeyer, Director

e
Amy Zimpfer, EPA Region 9
Karina O’Conner, EPA Region 9
Matt Lakin, EPA Region 9
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